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Our Vision Statement 
Setting sail on life’s journey, with an anchor to keep us safe and sails to let us fly with  God to calm the storms along the way. 

Luke Chapter 8 verses 22-25 
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Last day of Autumn Term—Friday 16th December, 2022. Autumn Half-Term Mon 24th – Fri 28th October, 2022 

Picture of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, by Theo, Year 1 

Bank Holiday  
In line with the announcement made at the weekend, we would like to confirm that, like all schools across the country, our school will 
be closed on Monday 19th September to coincide with Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II’s state funeral. 
 
This Bank Holiday will be a unique national moment for us to pay our respects and commemorate the Queen. 
The whole school have recorded a performance of the song ‘Sing’ as a tribute to the Queen and to say thankyou for her many years of 
service. We believe it was one of her favourites!  
You can listen to the children’s performance on our school Facebook page. 
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Rose  - The Reception Children  settling in so well and 
   for sitting so beautifully in today’s assembly. 

    
Tamarisk   - Ettie for always giving her best. 
 
Socoa  - Charlie for his mature and responsible attitude 
   in class. 

Stars  
of the week 

 
 

 
 

Birthday wishes to:- 
Jay and Frankie for earlier this month &   

Rocco & Ocean 

Attendance Counts 
Your child’s attendance in school does matter although 

we do understand young children are often poorly! 
 

This week’s attendance: 
 Whole School - 98.92% 
 Socoa Class  - 99.33% 
 Tamarisk Class - 99.09% 
 Rose Class   - 98.18% 
   

Well done to Socoa Class who won the Attendance Trophy this week  

 

Head lice 
Unfortunately, we have had a case of head lice reported in school.  
Please can you check your child’s/children’s heads for any          
unwelcome guests over the weekend and treat accordingly. 
Many thanks for your help with this. 

Data Collection Sheets 
Data collection sheets have been sent home this week.  Thank you 
to those who have already returned their child’s form.  Can you 
return these to the school office by Fri 23rd September with any 
amendments or to confirm no changes are necessary.  Thank you. 

Diary Dates 
Mon 19th Oct - Bank Holiday, School Closed for the 
    State Funeral of Queen Elizabeth II 
Fri 14th Oct  - Harvest Festival, 9.15am in the Church 
Week beginning 
17th Oct  - Parent’s Evenings, details to follow 
Weds 19th Oct - Tempest Individual Photographs 
Mon 24th— 
Fri 27th Oct  - Autumn Half-Term 
Thurs 8th Dec  - Xmas Performance, 2pm & 6pm 
Thurs 15th Dec - Christmas Party Day 
Fri 16th Dec  - Last Day of the Autumn Term,  
    Service in the Church at 9.15am 
Tues 3rd Jan  - First Day of the Spring Term 

Music Lessons 
 
Violin Lessons  - Tuesdays 
 
Piano & Guitar Lessons  - Changed to a Wednesday 
 
Brass & Drum Lessons - Thursdays 
 
If your child is interested in learning to play an instrument please 
speak to Mrs Walsh-Newton in the school office. 


